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Week 2- Comayagua 

 There are six different
schools in

Comayagua where we
distribute school

supplies and share
God’s Word.  We work

in partnership with
Prayer Plan Missions.  
To learn more about
what God is doing

through PPM, visit their
website at

ppmissions.org.  The
mountains are just as

beatiful in Comayagua
as they are in Copan.  

We are truly blessed to
be able to experience

God’s majestic
creation! 

www.peh.school

Comayagua

PEH Board:  Allison Hicks, President; Scott Randolph, Vice-President;
Kayla Garcia, Secretary; Terry Hicks, Treasurer; Dennis & Teresa Gray,
Co-Directors; Sam Herrara; and John Cyrus



Traveling through
the mountains 

Throughout the week, of February 18th,  we visited 6
different villages to deliver school supplies.  We also

continued to share Psalm 139:14 with a story about Hermie
the caterpillar with help from our PPM friends.



Memories that will
last a lifetime!

A Modern Day Miracle
El Junco was the last village we visited.  The teachers

had increased their number of children the day before
we visited, and we were prepared.  When we arrived to

begin handing out supplies, we discovered that the
numbers for each grade, except for the Kinder, had
grown.  The 3rd grade alone had grown by 5. After

handing out the bibles, we knew that we had gone way
past the number of bags that we had.  I went over to
the boxes that contained the bags of school supplies,

and I prayed for a “loaves and fishes” miracle.  The
team then began to hand out the bags.  At one point, I
looked around and Carol Lynne had 3 bags in her hand,

and Marcela and I had just enough for the remaining
boys.  Listen carefully to what God did. . . 3 LEFT OVER . . .

the exact amount we needed in order to give
backpacks to friends of the mission.  We began this

entire journey thinking God would provide for 700
children. In the end, He provided for 839.  A modern day
miracle and testament to how God works.  With prayer
at the center, He will provide in His Way, His Timing, and

with His Plan!  Amen!



So excited that I was able to spend
the afternoon listening to music

class at the mission house.  Wow! I
love how God plans special

moments such as this!

Look what God did this week in
Comayagua!!



As I reflect on the past two weeks, I really have no words for what I have seen God
do.  To all those who have been praying for PEH, the schools, the children, and the

teachers, as well as all those who contributed supplies or donations to purchase
supplies, “Thank you!”  You are a part of this journey, and we appreciate you coming

alongside us and supporting what God has called us to do.  In two weeks, God touched
the lives of 839 children and 36 teachers!  Even as I write this, I am in awe!  I saw
miracle after miracle as our God supplied and provided opportunities to share His
love and His word!  Praise be to God!  To Him we give all the glory!  We also give

special thanks to our partners in ministry in Honduras, both Honduras Evangelical
Association and Prayer Plan Missions.  We could not do all of this without their

support, encouragement, wisdom, and provisions for traveling and lodging.  As we
continue on this journey, we ask that you continue to pray for PEH as we continue to

seek to glorify, honor, and serve Him!

Teresa Gray, Co-Director of PEH


